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To Whom It May Concern:

As an interested party, I read the First Opinion and Order from the Pollution Control
Board on the proposed amendments to Part 732 and would like to voice my opinion
regarding #R04/22/23.

I'would like to respectfully request that the Pollution Control Board hold additional
hearings thereby providing participants the opportunity to provide a platform for a
more open and objective approach to the proposed amendments-ta-Part 732 and Part
734 Regulations. In addition, in the past the hearings have been held in Northern
Hlinois, and being a life long citizen of Southern llinois, 1 would like to suggest these
hearings be held in Mt. Vernon.

Thank you very much for allowing me to voice my opinion on this subject..
Sincerely,

Linda Tomaszewski




